
 
 

 

   

       

  

 

      
 
 

  

 

   

 

 
      

     

  

   

      
 

 
        

 
 

      

 
  

    
 

  
 

 
 

THE FLINTSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

(KILN LANE, HOPE) 

(PROHIBITION OF DRIVING) (EXCEPT FOR ACCESS) 

ORDER 202-

STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING TO MAKE THE ORDER 

Following a successful bid to Welsh Government, Flintshire County Council have been 

successful in obtaining funding to implement substantial safety measures to address 

congestion and reduce vehicle speeds experienced along the route to Castell Alun High 

School. 

It is proposed to introduce a Prohibition of Driving, Except for Access on Kiln Lane, Hope, to 

reduce traffic flow on this road and encourage walking and cycling. 

The reduced congestion has benefits for the safety of the children going to and from School 

and will also improve air quality and quality of life for local residents. 

This forms an integral part of a Safer Routes in the Community scheme, funded by Welsh 
Government. 

The proposals are detailed in the Public Notice and are contained in the proposed Draft 
Order. 

Dated this 30th day of September 2022 

Katie Wilby, 
Chief Officer (Streetscene and Transportation), 
County Hall, 
Mold, 
Flintshire. 
CH7 6NR 


